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9th March 2023 

 

Science Week – 13th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Next week, we will be celebrating the world of Science.  Each year group will participate in Science lessons and 

activities linked to their interests and year group curriculum.   

 

On Tuesday 14th March, children may come to school dressed as a Scientist (This could be as simple as a long 

white shirt to represent a lab coat) however, pupils do not have to dress up if they do not wish to and can 

come to school in their uniform as normal. All pupils will have access to Scientist badges if they wish on the 

day.  

 

Pupils will also have the opportunity to enter a poster competition based on the theme ‘connections’ and this 

will be linked to our school garden and how we are connected to and depend on food.  Later in the term, the 

children will have the opportunity to grow vegetables and plant them out in our Community Garden.   

 

We look forward to sharing the pupils learning throughout the week with you via our twitter account so please 

follow us @GwladysStPrim  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Finnerty 
(Science Lead) 
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